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“TEAM ENDEAVOR” 

 

March 24, 2020 

 

Dear Friends of Endeavor,  

 

First, thank you for your overwhelming support. It is truly appreciated. We are part way there, 

but still need help! 

 

As you know, Endeavor responds to all 911 emergency medical calls in Burlington City, 

Burlington Township, Edgewater Park, Beverly City and half of Springfield Township. We are a 

non-profit, non-government, 501c3 organization. Endeavor is on the front lines of the battle with 

COVID-19. Our crews often go into the unknown risking their health and the health of their 

families. We are taking every measure to protect their safety.  

 

Over the past several days, we have received several calls and emails asking how the community 

can help our organization. The following are a few suggestions.  

 

We need N95 masks. The masks should be new and preferably packaged. 

We need eye protection, specifically safety glasses. Again, new and packaged. 

We need Lysol cleaning products.  

 

All of the above items are one time use only! 

 

We would also appreciate any support your can give to our staff. Especially in the 

following: 

 

Any single cans/bottles of drinks such as soda, ice tea or gatorade (They are eating/dinking 

on the run!) 

Letters and Cards of Encouragement. (We are all a little nervous.) 

 

Finally, our annual budget was not planned for a global pandemic. Any and all financial 

donations are greatly appreciated.  

 

Our Team has been protecting and servicing our communities for 80 years. We just need a little 

help on this one.  

 

Warmest Personal Regards, 

 

David C. Ekelburg 

Chief/Chief Operating Officer 

 

 

 


